
 

 

 
 

DATE:  April 13th 2023 March 13th 2024 
 

TO:  Interested Parties 
 
FROM: Minnehaha County Highway Department 

 
SUBJECT: FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

Seasonal load restrictions REMOVED APRIL MARCH 14th  
 
 

Press Release 
 

Effective 8:00 AM, Thursday, April March 14th 2023 2024 Minnehaha County will be 
removing Spring Road Weight Restrictions. 
 

Standard legal load limits apply.  Any truck and/or truck and trailer combination above 
standard legal load limits require an overweight permit from the Minnehaha County 

Highway Department to drive on Minnehaha County Highways.   
 

For questions or to obtain and overweight permit please contact the Minnehaha County 
Highway Department at (605) 367-4316. 
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